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HFC Committee

From: Erin Bell <erin-bell@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 4:46 PM
To: HFC Committee
Subject: Testimony

Dear Council, 
As a conservationist, I have always been deeply concerned about the long-standing issues that feral cats 
present to native species on Maui. While logical and humane solutions are difficult to come by I fully support 
the bill that will no longer allow people to feed feral cats. As citizens of Maui it is our responsibility to protect the 
Earth and the native species that live here. Feral cats have only one place on the island and it is happily living 
in people's homes, not destroying native habitats. Thank you for your time and consideration in this process. 
 
Mahalo, 
Erin Bell 
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